

Gary Border TU Chapter Meeting – 10 December 2015
Meeting called to order at 7:15 pm by Chapter President, Barry Coddens.

Members Present:  Per Evelyn Adams’ sign in sheet
Business:

President’s Report:  Matt Jennings was honored at an award ceremony by the City of Highland Park for his efforts in conservation and the impact his work has had on the community.  Matt thanked GBTU members for their help in the project as well.  Jen Ripple will speak at next month’s meeting.  

Outings:  Kurt went over various trip options for GBTU including February or March in Arkansas or possibly NY in late May or early June.  Kurt will work with Ray to look at NY possibility.  The Fennimore trip will be in late April.  The avalanche trip will again be in the fall and Iowa in October.

Membership:  Evelyn reported we had one new member, Matt, present.  
Women’s Initiative:  Nothing new to mention.

Project Healing Waters:  Barry mentioned that there is movement in regards to PHWFF.  The plan is to work with the church members to train them to eventually do stuff at the VA.  We would then mostly be involved in fishing outings as our major impact in this area.  In January a board will be formed for PHWFF and they will pick a program leader and create a schedule.  Moving forward the church can raise funds for PHWFF.  The church is located in Mundelein.

Conservation:  Matt informed the members that there is a SEWTU work day Saturday at Scuppernong.  Any members interested should be there at 9 am.

Barry then introduced Adam Marton, who spoke on his work with The Fieldworkers Club tagging tarpon in Belize and Cuba.  
A raffle was performed at the end of the presentation.  Meeting adjourned at 8:28 pm.
Jen Ripple, Secretary
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